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COUNTY BOARD OR COMMIS-
SION APPLICATION

The Franklin County Supervisors 
are now taking applications for ap-
pointments that will be made July 
6, 2021.

The Supervisors will be consid-
ering appointments to the following 
Board or Commissions:

Veteran’s Affairs Commission 
Civil Service Commission 
All Benefitted Fire District Trust-

ees 
Board of Adjustment
For a description of these Boards 

and Commissions go to our website 
www.co.franklin.ia.us. 

Applications are available on the 
website or from the Auditor’s Office.  
If an existing member would like to 
retain their position, download the 
Term Extension Request or pick one 
up at the Auditor’s Office.  

State law requires the Supervi-
sors to make a good faith effort to 
balance most appointive boards, 
commissions, committees, and 
councils according to gender by 
January 1, 2012, and each year 
thereafter.  Applications for Board 
or Commission appointments may 
be filed at any time with the Board 
of Supervisors or Auditor’s office.  A 
separate form must be filed for each 
Board or Commission on which you 
would consider serving.  Please be 
advised that this application is a 
public document and may be repro-
duced and distributed to the public 
upon request.   You may attach 
additional sheets if more space is 
needed. The membership of some 
boards is also regulated by state 
law and may impact who can serve 
on certain boards on the basis of lo-
cation of residence, veteran status, 
occupation, or other lawful criteria.

All applications should be turned 
into the Auditor’s office or the Board 
of Supervisors by Friday, June 25, 
2021.  

Questions may be directed to the 
Franklin County Auditor’s Office at 
641-456-5622.


